

**To:** Larry Visoski Larry [REDACTED]  
**From:** Lesley Groff  
**Sent:** Tue 3/6/2018 3:19:37 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Paris

I do!! I am hoping this is more hype...but never know...I will let you know what I hear from JE...

> On Mar 6, 2018, at 10:18 AM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>

> Hi Les,, , I told him I would recommend him to depart tonight, due to the weather moving into New York tomorrow morning, as usual he didn't say anything about Paris, you will probably hear first, keep me posted

> It's possible he could leave tomorrow morning early would be best,,

> As you know it's tough to forecast weather I try

>

> Thx

> Larry

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Mar 6, 2018, at 10:06 AM, Lesley Groff [REDACTED] wrote:

>>

>> HI Larry! Hope all is going well in Savannah!

>> Jeffrey has not mentioned Paris still (only yesterday saying he was moving the Paris trip to Wed...) My gut says he will go to FL instead...I don't know why he needs to go to Paris ...but I guess we will see. I'll let you know the minute I hear something.

>>

>>> On Mar 6, 2018, at 10:02 AM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>>>

>>> Hi Les

>>> As you know Dave and Bill will fly the Paris trip,

>>> I'm in Savannah this week taking delivery of the new airplane,

>>> is there any chance Jeffrey may cancel Paris? Just sent you Weather about the snow arriving tomorrow morning keep me posted if you hear any updates thank you

>>> Larry

>>>

>>> Sent from my iPhone

>>

>